
APPENDIX 3 
Overview and Scrutiny Recommendations Tracker 

Recommendations that remain to be implemented: Promoting Sport, (considered by Executive Committee on 26/6/12) 
 

Recommendation 2: That the Council look to maximise the benefits of parks and green spaces in Redditch by introducing more 
informal games areas and additional equipment to help increase sporting participation and physical activity in the local area.   

 
 
In response to this recommendation Officers have arranged 
to do the following: 
 

• A circular table tennis table will be installed by Easter 
Holidays 2014. 

 

• Volleyball posts are due to be installed at the Arrow 
Valley and Morton Stanley Parks by April 2014. 

 

• Sports Grids will be installed at suitable locations by 
Easter 2014. 

 

• Improvements are due to be made to the new disc golf 
course including signage, course markings and 
revised GM work and completed by Easter 2014. 

 

• A giant chess board location had not been identified 
the last time Officers reported to the Committee – 
Members suggested consideration of Forge Mill 

 

• Orienteering 

 
Action to date:   
 

• A circular table tennis table was installed at Morton 
Stanley park on 10/3/14 (see photograph). 

 

• Volleyball posts and nets have been received in stock.  
Installation of the posts is programmed to commence 
by the contractor (Kelbec) the week commencing 
24/3/14.  (The specification for the posts and nets that 
were procured were as recommended by the Volleyball 
Association for outdoor use). 

 
       Marking indicators are to be used to support line  
       marking of the court.  The line marking is to be  
       completed once installation of posts has been  
       carried out 
 
 
 
 
 



 

• Marking indicators is to be used to support the line 
marking of the Spots Grids.  Interpretation boards have 
been purchased (see attached image) for the grids 
going into Morton Stanley and Arrow Valley Parks.  
(The line marking is to be completed by the in house 
grounds maintenance team at the same time as the 
Volleyball court markings are put in place). 

 

• The Disc Golf Welcome signage and course markings 
are all complete.  Score cards and information has 
been uploaded and details are on the Redditch 
Borough Council webpages.   (see attached) 

 

• A permanent giant chess board has been installed at 
Forge Mill near to the play and activity area (See 
attached photograph). Chess pieces have been 
ordered and are scheduled for delivery to the Forge Mill 
Museum on 20th March 2014.  They will then be 
available and ready for use.  

 

• An orienteering course for adults and children has been 
installed.  Leaflets and course maps have been 
completed.  (See attached).  The final details are to be 
uploaded onto the Council’s webpages before the week 
commencing 31/3/14.  The opening event is to be held 
by Harlequins Orienteering Club (the designers of the 
course) on Saturday 29th March. 

 



 

• The Orienteering Family Art Trail in Arrow Valley is to 
be completed by 28th March 2014 in readiness for the 
opening activity event on 29th March.  Work is 
scheduled to commence the week commencing 24th 
March on the installation of the artwork trail. (See 
attached artwork and leaflet draft). 

 
 

 


